May 5, 2010

MEMORANDUM

To:

Faculty Senate

From:

Academic Requirement Committee (Mary Harden)
Proposal:
To amend the Add/Drop Form by changing the language placed in front of the boxes to read: 
• Do not override if prerequisite approval is required
• Do not override if there is a time conflict
• Do not override if the class is full 

Rationale:

· The boxes under the “Reason” heading allow faculty to override prerequisite approval, time conflict and class overpopulation. If all of the appropriate boxes aren’t checked, the student must return to the faculty to have the form corrected. 
This may resolve the issues that currently occur each term.
· This may deter students from checking boxes without the approval of the faculty 
 Policy review process:  

If approved by the Faculty Senate and Provost, this policy would become effective Fall 2010.

